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TU/FFI                                                          January 11, 2025                   
 

                  
Dave Whitlock Chapter of Trout Unlimited &

Tulsa Fly Fishers a Charter Club of Fly Fishers International

JANUARY MEETING CANCELLED
Hello {FIRST_NAME|TU/TFFer's},

Those of you who braved the weather Thursday night discovered the Hardesty doors
locked upon your arrival. The library closed their doors at 5 PM due to our winter
storm conditions. Since our speaker couldn't be available at any other date in
January, we have decided to cancel our January General Meeting.

Besides death and taxes, we can be assured of changes that will cross our paths
during our lifetime. Please forgive us for any inconvenience that you encountered
last Thursday.

We hope to see you at our next General Meeting scheduled for Thursday, February
13th. 

Roaring River Reminder

Join us on January 18th for our annual outing to Roaring River. We’ll kick off the
event at 8:00AM in front of the Park Store and fish the morning. We will gather at
the large pavilion across from the park store for lunch at 12:30. A chili lunch will be
prepared on site and served by your Tulsa Fly Fishers volunteer staff. We ask that
you do not bring food to share with the group. After lunch, the fishing resumes until
the park closes.

Please make sure you have your Missouri fishing license, unless exempt.



Annual Roaring River Fishing with Veterans
Roaring River State Park
12716 Farm Rd 2239, Cassville, MO 65625
 
8:00AM - Gather at Park Store for morning fishing.

12:30PM - Lunch at the Pavilion

1:30PM - Afternoon fishing

4:00PM -   Park closes.

Roaring River License Information

You must purchase your necessary Missouri Fishing permits for our
upcoming Roaring Water Outing before you leave home. Just click on the following
link:
www.mdc.mo.gov/buypermits

For non-Missouri residents, you will need a One Day Fishing Permit - $8.00.
A Trout Permit will also be required - $10.00

Note: If you purchased a 2024 Trout Permit, it is valid until 02/28/2025.
 
You will be able to print your permit at home, or for an additional $2.00 purchase of a
Missouri Conservation Card, it will contain all your permit information. Please allow
2-3 weeks delivery for the Conservation Card, so order today. Missouri Fishing has
an official phone APP where you can carry your permits, but don't let your battery go
dead! 

For the APP, go to your Android or Apple store, and download the MO Fishing App.
 
Hope to see you at the Roaring River Park!
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